Notice for WICUA Final Written Examination 2010

Dear Member,
Please be reminded that the  WICUA Final Written Exam will be sometime in late July or early August 2010.
Please note that to be eligible to write the WICUA Exam you must achieve the CCUA Level 2/3 or CCA Level 2/3 Exams in 2009 or before.
If you are interested to write the Exam, kindly submit your name, telephone numbers and e-mail addresses to the Secretary of CCUA.(Azad Khan) as soon as possible or phone him at Tel: 416-287-0116.
Or Email: azadinfinity@hotmail.com
Regards,
Azad Khan (Secretary of CCUA)
